
VB 
Residents

What are your housing 
and neighborhood needs? 
Virginia Beach Housing & Neighborhood
Preservation is drafting its five-year strategic
plan (2025-2030) for federal grants that
support programs to address various 
housing needs in the city.

Help Guide 
the Five-Year
Strategic Plan

for Housing
Programs

Two ways for Virginia
Beach residents to
provide input:

Public hearing on Feb. 12,
5:30-6:30 p.m., at 2408
Courthouse Drive, Bldg. 21

Online survey, available Jan. 27-March 2:
Scan QR code or visit
VirginiaBeach.gov/DraftCSP

For more information, contact Tara Ingram, development and 
compliance specialist, at 757-385-5814 or TIngram@VBgov.com.


